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18.09.2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As we see farmers busy in their fields, the children will be thinking about harvest and as 

part of our Jigsaw theme of ‘Being me in My World’ celebrate how lucky most of us are.  

The children are learning that sometimes people need help to have what they need such 

as; being able to go to school, having shelter, food and warmth.    

We would like to invite you to collect donations for us to take to food banks in Royston and 

Buntingford and St Mary’s church here in Reed.  As part of this, if you would like to, the 

food you donate can come to school in a decorated box.  There are some examples below.  

Alternatively, just the donations without the box will be equally welcome. 

Please make sure any donations you give are non-perishable items.  They could also 

include toiletries.   

Please bring your donations to school on Friday 6th October where they will be displayed.  

We will then take some of our collection to St Mary’s with the rest going to the foodbanks 

the following week. 

If you would like to celebrate harvest at St Mary’s church, you are welcome to join in the 
Harvest Festival on Friday 6th October at 7pm. There is also a Harvest Supper to follow 
in the Village Hall at 8pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks in advance for your support, 

 

Mrs Wittich 
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